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1. Attached is the invitation of School of Education (SED) of the Holy Angel University (HAU)

entitled “Teaching Reading in Different Content Areas” to be held on Oct. 13, 2017 from 1:00 pm to
5:00 pm at HAU, Peter G. Nepomuceno, Room 611.

2 Participants to this activity are the teachers who attended the Seminar- Workshop on
Teaching Beginning Reading and Reading Assessment sponsored also by HAU last August 19, 2017.
School Heads must make the necessary arrangement to ensure that classes of teacher participants
are taken cared of pursuant to the Time on Task Policy.

=4 Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired.
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Dear Dr. Cunanan: /
Greetings!

The School of Education (SED) of the Holy Angel University will hold a training-workshop
entitled “Teaching Reading in Different Content Areas” on 13 October 2017 from 1:00 PM to
5:00 PM at HAU-PGN Room 611. The speaker is Dr. Angelita D. Romero, HAU Graduate
School of Education Guest Lecturer and the former dean of PNU and AUF.

In this regard, we would like to invite you to send 40 teachers from the Division of Angeles City
who may benefit from the said training. e

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

Darlina B. Formoso

SED Extension Project Coordinator

Noted by
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